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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

Dear AEC,

I'm writing to express my strong objection to the abolition of the Seat in which I have been
a voter for the past 35 years.

The demographic on our seat is diverse and yet cohesive and as a community we have a
great sense of belonging to our neighborhood (near and far). Our Federal Members
(regardless of the side of politics) have always represented us as a community and have
done an excellent job.

To break out of our relatively densely populated seat is like driving a border on a family
estate.  It makes no sense and upsets people who have lived in the area for so long.

I do not support AEC's decision and would ask that it is reconsidered.

Kind regards,
Svetlana
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